
  

Minutes 
Evaluation Committee Meeting 

Town of Lake Park, Florida 
Request for Proposal 103-2022 

Lake Park Harbor Marina Fuel Dispenser  
Replacement Project 

April 5, 2022, 3:00 p.m. 
Town Hall Commission Chamber,  

Town Hall, 535 Park Avenue 
 

The Evaluation Committee meeting for Request for Proposal 103-2022, Lake Park Harbor 
Marina Fuel Dispenser Replacement was conducted on April 5, 2022 at 3 p.m. Present were 
Town Manager John D’Agostino, Marina Director Stephen Bogner and Town Clerk Vivian 
Mendez. 
 
Marina Director Bogner called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m., and introduced everyone. 
Marina Director Bogner explained the purpose of the meeting was to evaluate the submittals 
for the Lake Park Harbor Marina Fuel Dispenser Replacement Project. He explained that 
Glasgow Equipment Services did not submit the required bond, therefore there submittal 
was considered non-responsive.  
 
The Evaluation Committee member explained their evaluation of the submittal (See 
attached). 
  
Marina Director Bogner announced that Spatco Energy Solutions submittal was responsive. 
A Notice of Intent to Award would be issued and the recommendation of award of contract 
would be provided to the Town Commission for consideration at a future Commission 
meeting.   
 
ADJOURNMENT:  
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:10 p.m. 
 
 
________________________________ 
Town Clerk Vivian Mendez, MMC 








